
Year One- Autumn 1 

The children have had a great start to the first half of the Autumn term. They 

have come into school and have been ready to learn. We are all so, so proud of 

them. 

 

In English we have been reading Five 

Minutes Peace by Jill Murphy. We 

have found out lots of interesting 

facts about elephants as well as 

writing the story in our own words and 

writing a poem all about the senses. 

We have been using some amazing 

adjectives to make our writing more 

interesting and have tried really hard 

to blow Mrs. Grievesons socks off! 

 

 

 

In Phonics we are doing a little bit of revision to remind us of all of the sounds 

we have learned so far. We are working hard to use our phonics to spell our 

words when we are writing so we are practising ‘chopping them up’ and then 

‘fixing them back together’. The children really enjoy this. 

 

 

In Maths we have been comparing 

numbers. We have sorted objects in 

lots of different ways. We have 

talked about one more and one less 

and have talked about which number 

is the greatest and which is the 

smallest.  

 

 

 



Our History topic this term has been 

all about what it was like when our 

Grandparents were young. We have 

really enjoyed learning all about what 

it was like to go to school in the past. 

We loved learning some Beatles songs 

from the 1960’s and designing our own 

1960’s outfits. There are some 

budding designers in Year One. Watch 

out Ralph Lauren! 

 

 

 

 

 

Our walks around the village and our 

visit to the church have helped us learn 

a lot about why churches are important 

to Christians. We loved talking to 

Reverend Jane and asked her some 

fantastic questions. 

 

 

We are looking forward to finding out what we are going to be learning next half 

term. Well done Year One on a great start to the term. Have a lovely break. 


